
 
SHHS Class of 2020 Senior All Night Party 

Mandatory Permission Slip/Student Waiver 
 

The Class of 2020 Senior All Night Party will be held at Sterling Heights High School on 
Saturday, June 6th, the evening of commencements. This is a chaperoned event and school 
rules will be in effect throughout the night. You will receive information about check in and 
the time of event by October 2019. 
 
Permission: I hereby give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Class of 2020 
Senior All Night Party. I understand that games and athletic devices will be available and 
may pose certain risks to participants. I assume such risks for my student and waive and 
hold harmless from liability relating to the use of such games and devices, Sterling Heights 
High School, All Night Party Committee and volunteers, and the companies and their 
employees providing the games and devices. 
 
Payment: The ticket price is $50.00 and includes admission, food, entertainment, and a 
raffle. The price of the ticket may increase throughout the school year. Due to the costs 
involved in preparing for this event, there will be NO REFUNDS after the ticket is purchased. 
Online payment can be made on the SHHS website. Checks payable to: SHHS  
 
Student Name: ______________________________________ 
 
Parent(s) Name: _____________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature: ____________________________________ 
 
Parent Phone Number: ______________________ 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Parents: We need you!! 
 

This event is planned and organized by parent volunteers. This is a great opportunity to be 
involved, as little or as much as you can, in the final event of your student’s K-12 education. 
Please consider being a part of this special celebration by submitting your email address 
below. You may also volunteer by contacting Mrs. Huggins, Teacher Liaison, at 
MHuggins@wcskids.net. Thank you! 
 

First Meeting: Tuesday, October 1st @ 6:00 pm in the Commons 
 

 
Parent Email: _________________________________ Phone: __________________ 

mailto:MHuggins@wcskids.net

